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Virtual Services around the Wey Valley Circuit as at 30 September 2020 

See information about licences for streaming and guidance on technique from CCLI at 

https://uk.ccli.com/streaming/ 

Addlestone About 1/3rd of our members do not have internet access so we 
distribute hard copies of our church news, Thursday Prayer meeting, 
Sunday Services and Pastoral letters to them. Several of our members 
have now joined with Weybridge for their Sunday Zoom Service. 
Currently not looking to have live services before October at the 
earliest. 

Byfleet The Revd David Faulkner produces a weekly video Reflection which is 
published at 8:00 a.m. on Sunday and can be found at 
https://youtu.be/cadgNoFH2HU The Superintendent’s pastoral letter 
and other worship material received via the Circuit Office is emailed to 
all the church family where possible, otherwise hard copies are hand 
delivered  
Live Worship Services have now re-commenced.  On Sunday 13th 
September the preacher will be The Revd. David Faulkner and we will 
celebrate the Sacrament of Holy Communion and Harvest Festival. All 
are welcome; Byfleet has a large sanctuary and seating will be allocated 
as you enter to ensure social distancing is adhered to. Face masks must 
be worn when in the Church (medical dispensations apply).  The 
weekend of 12th/13th September is also National Heritage Weekend 
when the church will be open to visitors throughout, during which an 
exhibition of our history will be on display.  If you don't know this fine 
example of an Art Deco church, do come and visit us between 10.00 
a.m. and 4.00 p.m. 

Cranleigh Several of our members take part regularly in the St Mary's Sunday 
morning services via zoom which are very helpful and encouraging. The 
orders of services for worship at home are also circulated to all 
members of the congregation. 

Godalming Full live service at 10.30am*; congregation numbers expected to be 
usual 80-100 people 
https://guc.online.church  Services are available for viewing later on 

our website www.guc.org.uk. Or YouTube channel 

bit.ly/GUCYouTube. Viewing figures have been very positive and 

include people watching from across the country.  

* Adam Payne throughout September 

Guildford Service via Zoom each Sunday at 10.30am. 
Contact Nigel Campion-Smith (nigel.campion-smith@outlook.com) for 
link and password  

Knaphill Dave Faulkner will be producing a weekly video. The aim will be for 
publication at 8:00 am on Sunday, just like the daily reflections we did 
in the circuit. People could be directed to my YouTube channel at 
https://bit.ly/DFYTChannel to hit ‘Subscribe’ and then the bell icon next 

https://artserve.us8.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c2d1d9ca953fdf84333ea4bda&id=f3890112bb&e=05716758b6
https://youtu.be/cadgNoFH2HU
https://guc.online.church/
http://www.guc.org.uk/
mailto:nigel.campion-smith@outlook.com
https://bit.ly/DFYTChannel
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to it, so that they receive instant notifications when a new video is 
published.  
Gathered services have recommenced, and will proceed provided we 
can rota sufficient stewards, as current arrangements require much 
more stewarding. However, we do not believe it is possible also to run 
the evening services under the present restrictions. Therefore, they will 
not return for the foreseeable future.  

Merrow  
 

No current plans to venture down the path of “on-line public worship”. 
We will continue to publicise on our website and in our weekly News 
sheet all the exciting initiatives across the circuit and wider which are 
successfully embracing the new available technologies. 
Provisionally intending to hold morning services from Sunday 18th 
October with Rosemary Lee.  
We will open our Church for Silent Prayer on Wednesday from 10.00am 
- 11.00am from Wednesday Sept 16th, initially for four weeks so we can 
monitor the response. 

Sheerwater Resumption of gathered services planned for 6th Sept. 
Zoom services publicized on Facebook, St Michael’s Shared Church . 
Contact Tracey Francis (office@stmichaelssheerwater.org.uk) for link 
and password.  

Stoughton Asif writes a reflection every week which is emailed to the church 
family members, as is Keith's weekly pastoral letter. The weekly district 
service is sent out and so are various other links to watch church 
services through different Methodist resources. Neil Champion is 
updating Stoughton’s website - putting both Keith’s and Asif’s letters on 
the home page along with some of the many links to resources on the 
circuit, district, UK Methodist and singing the faith websites.  
Following Stoughton’s Church Council meeting it was decided that we 
would not be opening for services in September and October; 1st Nov 
being considered. 

Walton Walton hold a weekly Sunday Tea and Fellowship Zoom meeting at 4pm 
for their congregation to come together. 
Walton is now open on the first Sunday of the month for communion. 
They are operating a booking system and because of limited numbers it 
is unlikely they will be able to accommodate anyone outside of their 
church. 
Open for private prayer each Thursday for 1 hour between 2.00pm and 
3.00pm. All are welcome. 

West Horsley We are planning to hold gathered services from 6th September. 

Weybridge 10.30am Zoom service each Sunday. Contact 
Weybridgemethodistoffice@gmail.com for link and password. 
 

mailto:office@stmichaelssheerwater.org.uk
mailto:Weybridgemethodistoffice@gmail.com
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Woking Trinity is also now open for gathered services each Sunday at 10am.  
Foundry Worship (at 5pm) alternate Sundays via Zoom. For Foundry 
Worship please check with Hugh Bowerman  
(hugh.bowerman@gmail.com ) 
There is a Junior Church Zoom Sunday service (11.15am) each week. 
Friday Fun Club has also resumed, in term time, at 6.30pm via Zoom. 

Trinity Woking is going to restart Bible Investigators on Sunday 4th 
October at 3pm, via Zoom.  
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